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24th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Candlemass  Thursday  8th February  

Apologies, but we have just been advised of some updates to our day. 
 

• We will continue to leave school at 8.15am and travel by minibus to Kents Cavern. If your 
child has younger sibilings, they can be dropped off at breakfast club.  

 

• We will spend additional time at St Matthias Church doing activities, having refreshments 
and eating our lunch. The minibus will depart at 1pm.  

 

• The children will require a packed lunch, water bottle and a morning snack (if they are used 
to having this). If your child is entitled to a FSM, please let Mrs Webber know they would 
like a packed lunch provided by Tuesday 6th February.  
 

• If your child has a torch, please bring it along. Please there will be one activity where the 
lights will be turned off completely, we will give the children plenty of warning about this.  

 
 
We hope you agree this will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to take part in a magical 
ceremony along with our peers from our Hub.  
 
The trip is fully funded. If you would like your child to take place, please complete this short form by 
Thursday 25th January . https://forms.office.com/e/3Tuqb6PCax  
 
Regards,  
 
Mr O’Sullivan 
 
Headteacher   

https://forms.office.com/e/3Tuqb6PCax

